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MEMORANDUM

Reply to i
CGD One Lead Investigating Officer Attn of:

To: COMDT (CG-MSC)

From:

Subj: DISTRICT FORMAL INVESTIGATION INTO THE LOSS OF THE F/V EMMY
ROSE (O.N. 909149) AND THE LOSS OF FOUR CREWMEMBERS ON
NOVEMBER 23, 2020

1. The First Coast Guard District investigation team respectfully requests the assistance of the
Coast Guard Marine Safety Center to review all pertinent evidence and to conduct a technical
stability analysis of vessel and its perceived loaded condition at the time of the sinking.

2. On November 23, 2020, the 129 gross ton uninspected commercial fishing vessel EMMY
ROSE (O.N 909149) sank approximately 25 nautical miles northeast of Provincetown, MA,
resulting in the loss of four crewmembers. First Coast Guard District is conducting a formal
marine casualty investigation into this incident (MISLE Incident Investigation Activity #
7100250 and Case # 1243388).

3. The vessel was originally built in 1987 in New Iberia, LA as a gulf style shrimp catching
vessel and in 2002 was modified to a stern trawler ground fish rigged vessel. The vessel was
surveyed and an incline test was conducted by Thomas M. Farrell Naval Architects in 2002 after
the modification.

4, Mi ﬁint of contact for this investi iation is-nd can be contacted at_
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